
Attached is more information for regarding Cleary's bill.
We need to make the veto message stronger. Please let's circle up tomorrow morning about the points of contention. 
Thank you, 
Katherine

From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Josh Baker </O=SCEXCHORG/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF 

Soura, Christian (ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov) </O=SCEXCHORG/OU=EXCHANGE ADM
CC: Haley Mottel (HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov) <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Pitts, Ted (tedpitts@gov.sc.gov) </O=SCEXCHORG/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE
Date: 6/3/2014 8:08:37 PM

Subject: More information about the Cleary Bill
Attachments: Fwd: MIGC FD.eml

Fwd: MIGC FD (1).eml
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